COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

January 25, 2018

Mr. Kelly Hodge

Loloff Construction, Inc.
801 8% Street, Suite 130
Greeley, CO 80631

Mr. Rick Miller

Superior Qilfield Services, Co., LTD
2986 W. 29th St. #12-13

Greeley, CO 80631

Re: Loloff Construction, Inc., Loloff Mine, File No. M-1985-112, Complaint Against Mining Operation
(CT-11) and Superior Oilfield Services, Co., LTD, East 8" Street Operation, File No. M-2000-082,
Complaint Against Mining Operation (CT-02)

Mr. Hodge and Mr. Miller,

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received a complaint against the above
referenced operations on January 23, 2018. A copy of the complaint letter is enclosed for your records.

If you have any questions, please contact me at peter.hays@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 8124.

Sincerely,

e,

Peter S. Hays
Environmental Protection Specialist

Enclosure — Tyrrell Complaint Letter
Ec: Wally Erickson, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety

Eric Scott, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
Jack Tyrrell, Landowner
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